
 

 

    

September 2024 

The Board now meet on the 3rd Tuesday of each month, and as we work through our Accounting/Reporting 

systems, we will be reporting on the Month just concluded. This will come into effect over the next couple of 

months in consultation with our external Accountants. 

The result for July 2024 was a substantial improvement on the July 2023 result, with a loss of $6000 as 

opposed to a loss of $60,000 in 2023. This is a result of the hard work conducted by all levels of staff, a big 

congratulations to all involved, who have bought into the changes and are working hard. 

We also wish to thank you the Members for supporting your Club. The new Monday Night Member Draw 

(there are 3 draws on Monday night) and the Mega Meat Tray Raffles on Monday have been wonderfully 

patronised and have been a big positive to Monday trading.  

Tuesday night’s now see “Mic Night” in the Auditorium, a chance for any experienced or up and coming 

Musician / Singer to showcase their abilities. This has been very well supported as well, come on down to see 

some great local talent. 

After the October School Holidays there will be a special “Members Promotion” running through to mid-

December, with weekly winners and one Grand Prize in December (you have to be on the Club premises to 

win the prizes), so keep your eye out for when this great promotion starts. 

The Golf Course is offering Monday Golf specials, with a free schooner of beer after your round. The Sports 

Shop is stocked with new clothing and there will be a Srixon and Cleveland Club fitting day on the 9th October, 

contact the Sports Shop for a booking. There will be a Men’s & Junior Golf Open Day on Sunday 20th October, 

book in at the Sports Store. Also, Term 4 Junior Golf Squad lessons start on Tuesday 22nd October for 8 weeks, 

get your children involved in a growing sport. 

The Club Grants program is now open, so any Community Groups interested in applying for some funding, go 

online to apply or contact the Country Club for details. 

Friday night entertainment is ramping up with some fantastic local artists coming, keep up to date with the 

Country Club’s website or Facebook page, make a night of it with your group of friends, book into the Bistro 

for Dinner, and then into the Main Bar for the entertainment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   

As you can see it has been and will continue to be a busy time, as we grow our way back, and provide more 

initiatives to you the Member. 

Your Club – Our Community 

Regard 

Bruce Robinson 

Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


